
To Our Neighbors, 
  
Summer has arrived, please take the time to evaluate the 
condition of your property, lawn, landscaping, driveway, 
fencing etc. Does it need weeding, trimming, pressure 
washing, repairs, repainting, etc…? Please address any and 
all areas that need attention. 
  
Starting in July, the board of directors will collaborate with 
Ameri-Tech Management to inspect and enforce the 
community standards for the exterior maintenance of each 
home in the community. Violation letters will be sent to all 
homeowners who are not in compliance with the current 
regulations. We appreciate your cooperation in helping us 
maintain the beautiful neighborhood we all call home. 
  
Thank You, 
The Board of Directors 
 


